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Grupa Azoty to considerably reduce prices of nitrogen and compound
fertilizers

With effect from Friday March 17th, the Grupa Azoty Group will be charging significantly lower prices for
nitrogen and compound fertilizers sold via its authorised distribution network, adjusting them to the
current market situation.This is another price reduction this year after the one made in February 2023.

Poland’s largest manufacturer of fertilizers is delivering on its crucial commitment to provide Polish farmers with
products of the highest and proven quality, ensuring sustainably strong crop yields.

The decision on another significant price reduction this year, prompted mainly by the fast changing market
conditions, is intended to adjust the pricing to the current situation on the market of raw materials.

“Notably, this is a third price reduction within the space of several months. In October last year we brought down
the prices we charge for our fertilizer products by about PLN 1,000 per tonne and then in February this year – by
another 20-30 per cent,” says Marcin Kowalczyk, Vice President of the Management Board of Grupa Azoty
S.A. and President of the Management Board of Grupa Azoty Puławy.

The up-to-date list of Authorised Distributors of the Grupa Azoty Group’s fertilizers is available from:
https://grupaazoty.com/autoryzowani-dystrybutorzy
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